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The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security and, as regards the preparations for the Forum on Confidence- and Security-Building Measures, to be held on March 28 and 29, 2005, is pleased to make the following suggestions:

1. The Director of International Security and Nuclear and Space Affairs of the Argentine Ministry of Foreign Affairs would be willing to participate as a main speaker on item 6.II of the preliminary draft agenda, “Review and promotion of transparency measures in the region”

2. The names of the following civil society organizations could be added to the proposed list of invitees to the Forum:
· SERen2000

· Fundación Rioplatense


The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic avails itself of this opportunity to reiterate to the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security the assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., January 27, 2005

Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security 

Organization of American States 

Washington, D.C.
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